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NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE 

Manzo SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-41.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the school council 

and to the general public that the school council will hold a meeting open to the public on 

Date: Tuesday, January 28 

Time: 3:00 

Location: Room 10 

Agenda: 

I. Call meeting to order at 3:03 (Present: Brenda, Wes, Dianna, Isaac, Jessica) 

II. Approve minutes of the last meeting (minutes approved) 

III. Call to the audience (no audience) 

IV. Reports 

a. School-wide spring events (Love of Reading, PTC) 

-Love of Reading: Manzo staff is organizing community members to come 

read to classes throughout the month of February. Teachers can read to 

classes other than their own, parents and community members can come 

read too.  

-Rodeo cookout: Sprouts has donated $100 for this event so far. Brenda 

will forward donation request letter to Isaac so that he can request 

donations. Ms. Yubi will contact parent volunteers to help with the event. 

-PTC: parent teacher conferences are designed for students at risk of 

retention or for parents who request a conference. Conferences are on 

February 13 and 14.  

-Leadership team met together to plan for spring fiesta. Brenda proposed 

that there be an academic component for the spring fiesta, since that is 

required of Title 1 schools.  

b. Laptops  

Minutes 
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-Site council voted to buy 5 laptops, but tech services said we could get some 

used laptops. Some of these used laptops were assigned to new TAs and staff. 

Some needed to be signed in to Destiny Web. Principal is working with 

Cynthia Catalano to order five new laptops.  

c. Recess/P.E. Carts 

-PE carts for each classroom have arrived. Agency shipped only 5 carts, not 

enough for whole school. So the order had to be redone and will take some 

time to get the rest needed for each class. Grade level teams can possibly 

share carts for now. Check if local spots can donate goods.  

-Recent highlights: Make Way for Books has a session here between both 

preschool sessions. We have 11 Reading Seed coaches. We have a 

backup/emergency heating/ac unit.  

-Mr. Simpson is our OMA teacher, who is working with all classes including 

preschool. There will be a spring concert/music expo too.  

-We need to replenish tax credit donations. Brenda will write a letter making 

this known to the community.  

V. Discussion/information items: N/A 

VI. Plan agenda for the next meeting 

March 25 @ 3:00 

-We need to purchase new chairs for room 10 to match the new tables that are 

already here. (vote on this in March?) 

-Manzo was able to get 2 rolling Promethean panels from ELG funds (funds 

which much be used for k-3 literacy) 

 

VII. Adjournment 3:47 

Dated this 27th day of January 2025 

School council 

By Wes Oswald 


